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Thursday, Jan. 28, 2021

Recycling Pickup Delayed a Day

Residents scheduled for Recycle Week B which is picked up on Fridays may experience a delay
in pickup this week. GFL has notified the Town that they will operate on a delay and that the
route will be completed by 2 p.m. on Saturday, Jan. 30.

We thank you for your patience as GFL works to resolve this issue.

https://www.beaufortnc.org/community/page/recycling-pickup-delayed-0

